Food & Conversation at Town Meeting Potluck

Everyone agrees that the best part of Town Meeting is the Potluck Lunch. Where else can you find a delectable smorgasbord of the best home cooking in East Montpelier!

Join us Tuesday March 3rd at East Montpelier Elementary School. Bring a dish to share -- salad, main entree, bread, or dessert – and label your food, *Vegetarian* or *Non-Vegetarian*. Please let us know if it is gluten-free or contains nuts.

Bring enough food for four times as many people as in your group. When you drop off your potluck dish in the cafeteria in the morning, be sure to collect your lunch ticket. If you can't bring a dish to share, \$5.00 will buy you the best lunch you'll eat all year!

A reminder -- the food is always so fabulous, it's easy to fill your entire plate to overflow so you can sample everything. We haven't run out of food yet, but please be mindful of the line behind you when put together your plate! You can always return for seconds!

On a final note, before you leave Town Meeting, please remember to take your serving dish home with you. We will leave "forgotten" dishes in the cafeteria and you can check with the school's kitchen staff on its status. Unfortunately, we cannot be responsible for dishes left behind.

If you would like to help, volunteers are needed from 10:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. You can be part of the kitchen crew helping with cooking or when the meal is done, with cleanup! This is a great way to meet your neighbors and catch up with old friends.

For questions about the Potluck or to volunteer, call Sue Racanelli at 225-6032.